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CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE
SEPTEMBER 15, 2016

SUBJECT: SAFETY REPORT ON CRENSHAW/LAX PROJECT

ACTION: RECEIVE AND FILE

RECOMMENDATION

RECEIVE AND FILE the quarterly report on Crenshaw/LAX safety.

ISSUE

The Metro Board of Directors at its April 30, 2015 meeting directed Metro Staff to report monthly on

safety-related matters on the Crenshaw/LAX project.  Due to significant improvements in regards to

Safety on the Crenshaw/LAX project, the board has asked that the Crenshaw/LAX safety report be

given quarterly beginning in January 2016.

DISCUSSION

This quarterly report was scheduled for the July 2016 Construction Committee however, was pushed
to September as July was declared a dark month and the August Construction Committee was
cancelled.  This report provides an update on safety related issues and activities on the
Crenshaw/LAX project from March through June, 2016.  The details of these issues and activities can
be found in Attachment A.

ATTACHMENTS

Attachment A - Safety Report on Crenshaw/LAX Project - September 2016

Prepared by: James Brown, Director, Construction Safety, (213) 922-4223

Reviewed by: Greg Kildare, Chief Risk, Safety and Asset Management Officer, (213) 922-4971
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